
        

 
 

Tuesday 24th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Personal, Social and Health Education (PSHE) – Healthy Relationships 
 
We are pleased to inform you that as part of our PSHE programme, Year 5 pupils will be taking part in The GREAT 
Project (Good Relationships are Equal And Trusting). 
 
The GREAT Project is a fun and exciting programme designed to nurture children’s self-esteem and to encourage 
heathy attitudes to relationships. 
 
As part of the project each pupil will receive a GREAT work booklet and be encouraged to work through 4 themes 
on the following dates: 
  
Healthy Relationships                                                       25th June 
 
Defining Unhealthy Relationships/Domestic Abuse      9th July 
 
Choices                                                                              16th July 
 
Respecting Each Other                                                     23rd July 
 
Upon completion of The GREAT Project, Pupils will take part in a special graduation celebration where they will 
receive a certificate, pencil and sticker. 
 
Should you wish to know more about the programme please visit The GREAT Project website:  
 
www.thegreatproject.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Griffiths 
 
 
If you wish for your child not to take part in The GREAT Project please contact school to inform us. 

http://www.thegreatproject.org.uk/

